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Comments: If there ever was a time to revise the management rules for domestic livestock grazing on national

forest lands in favor of wildlife habitat conservation vs. resource extraction and destruction - now is the time.

Unfortunately, the Draft proposals for grazing go in the wrong direction and should not be implemented.

 

Domestic livestock Allotments that have been retired or are currently vacant should be PERMANENTLY

RETIRED in favor of use by native wildlife.

 

Current Active Allotments should be gradually phased out within the next 10 years.

 

No Livestock grazing should occur in areas designated as Wilderness, Wilderness Study Areas, Wild Horse

Areas or Roadless Areas.

 

The damage done to our national forests by domestic sheep and cattle is not only detrimental to naive wildlife.

 

The Lease Price for any private land leasing for domestic livestock should be raised to at least $10 per head and

then pegged to the rate of inflation. 


